
 
 
 
 

TRANSITION REVIEW No. TF0006 
 

Safeguard measures on certain steel products 
 

Note to interested parties regarding  
a time extension to complete a questionnaire  

 
The Secretary of State for International Trade (‘the Secretary of State’) has received 
applications for extension of time to submit the questionnaire response. 
 
Having considered their applications, the Secretary of State has determined that 
granting certain extensions would not significantly impede the progress of the 
transition review and has therefore decided to grant extensions to the following 
parties: 
 

Company name 
New due date for completed 

questionnaire response 
UK Steel 28 November 2020 
JSW Steel Limited 5 December 2020 

 
Should you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
TF0006@traderemedies.gov.uk.  
 
2 November 2020 


